


[Place on letterhead] 
[Date of letter] 

Chris Bernard, Executive Director 
Hunger Free Oklahoma
907 S. Detroit Ave, Suite 600
Tulsa, OK 74120

RE: Double Up Oklahoma Farmers Market Pilot 
Dear Mr. Bernard,
As an authorized representative of [Organization Name], I am pleased to offer a letter of support for the Double Up Oklahoma project, as proposed by Hunger Free Oklahoma in its application for funding through The Gus Schumacher Nutrition Incentive Program Grant. 
We recognize and affirm the goals of this project:
1. To increase the purchase of fruits and vegetables by SNAP recipients at partner markets by providing incentives at the point of purchase;
2. To increase the consumption of fruits and vegetables by SNAP recipients who shop at partner markets; and
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]To improve the livelihoods of local farmers who grow specialty crops in Oklahoma and sell that produce at local markets. 
 [How is your organization connected to either the Double Up Oklahoma project or the issues that Double Up Oklahoma seeks to address?]
[Why is this program important for your organization?]

Thank you,
[Organization Information]




